
Subject: Re: Coyote Travels
Posted by peter.isaac on Fri, 04 Sep 2009 06:00:28 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On Sep 2, 11:50 pm, David Fanning <n...@dfanning.com> wrote:
>  Folks,
> 
>  I'm going to be in Melbourne next week, and on the campus
>  of the Australian National University in Canberra the week
>  after, with some free time in the evenings and weekends.
>  I'm looking for local knowledge of nearby hiking trails
>  and/or especially good places to view Australian birds.
>  Failing that, I'd settle for a great pub. :-)
> 
>  Cheers,
> 
>  David
> 
>  --
>  David Fanning, Ph.D.
>  Fanning Software Consulting, Inc.
>  Coyote's Guide to IDL Programming:http://www.dfanning.com/
>  Sepore ma de ni thui. ("Perhaps thou speakest truth.")

Hi David,

Good news to hear that you will venture to Victoria.  I sent an email
to the address on Coyote's web site because I didn't, until now, have
a Google account.

Cheers,
Peter
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